
 

 
 
Carroll Village Council met in regular session on Tuesday, May 12, 2020 at 7:00 
p.m. Mayor Edward Drobina called the meeting to order with the Pledge of 
Allegiance.  
                                                    
Members of Council present were Linda Dattilo, Don Deuschle, Conda Jones, 
Deanna Miller, Martin Rippel and Kenny George.   
 
Also present were Clerk Mary Dawson and maintenance employee Rich Parker. 
Police Officer Joe Hoe Howard reported that Officer Ryan Hardy did resign and 
Officer Howard gave the statistics for April.  Visitors present were John 
McCarthy and Will Burns. 
 
Code enforcer sent his report in had 2 variances for 2 over oversized garages, one 
on Market St and one on Oberle, both were approved by the Planning and Zoning 
Board one May 5. 
 
The Mayors report and minutes for Feb. were submitted for approval and 
approved by Council. 
 
Bills presented for April and May were submitted and approved by Council. 
 
No Old Business 
 
Under New Business, Don Deuschle updated council on the progress of the sewer 
project. Mayor stated there will be more information at the meeting on June 7th. 
 
Mayor stated we have an Ordinance we need to pass tonight so that James can 
submit order for Salt for the coming winter.  
 
There was a motion to bypass the three-reading rule. All approved. 
 
Don Deuschle and Linda Datillo made a motion to approve as an emergency.   
All agreed. 
 
Bills and end of month reports were presented for approval. Linda Datillo made a 
motion to approve, 2nd by Deanna Miller; roll call vote was all in favor. 
 
Committee Reports:  Finance Committee, Service Committee will be setting there 
meetings shortly to address items to bring to Council.  
 
Safety Committee will meet on May 26 at 7:00 pm to discuss items on their 
agenda 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:37pm. 
 
Next Council meeting is on June 9 at 7 pm. 
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